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As Mayor of Washington, DC, it is my honor to extend
congratulations to Asian Pacific Islander American (APIA)
Scholars on the occasion of your 20™ Anniversary celebration.

Since its founding, APIA Scholars has improved the lives of
the Asian American Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islander
community through its scholarship awards to 7,200 students
across 11 time zones.

The APIA Scholars also provides resources scholarships to help
APIA and early career professionals achieve success. District of
Columbia residents have benefited enormously from your
generosity and dedication.

As you celebrate this significant milestone, may the occasion be
a springboard to even greater achievements in educating and
empowering future generations of APIA leaders.

On behalf of the nearly 700,000 residents of Washington, DC,
you have my sincere congratulations on your 20" Anniversary
and my best wishes for a successful and productive event.

Murlel BoWyser

Maygr, Waskipgton, DC




